From:

To: Cleve Hill Solar Park
Subject: Cleve Hill Solar Park
Date: 12 November 2019 07:35:09

Dear Sir/ Madam,

| am the chairwoman of the Whitstable Amblers and | am writing to beg you to reconsider
your plans for the Cleve Hill Solar Park. The Whitstable Amblers regularly walk past the
proposed site, which is much-loved by local people and visitors alike, and which is teeming
with wildlife, especially birds. We object to the scale of this proposed development and
we fear for the future of the local flora and fauna. We would like to register our objection
in the strongest possible terms.

Thank you,

Sadie Hennessy
Chairwoman - Whitstable Amblers





